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Telecopy 26

Nuclear Construction Division May 29, 1984
Robinson Plaza, Building 2, Suite 210
Pittsburgh PA 15205

United States Nuclear Regulatory' Commission
Washington, DC 20555

ATTENTION: Mr. George W. Knighton, Chie f
Licensing Branch 3
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: Beaver Valley Power Station - Unit No. 2
Docket No . 50-412
Control Room Design Review

Gentlemen:

In a letter dated January 23, 1984, the NRC reques ted an in progres s
audit be held at the beginning of BVPS-2 's task analysis phase of the Con-
trol Room Design Review (CRDR). BVPS-2's System Review and Task Analysis
portion of the CRDR will begin on June 25, 1984. Coordination of the in-
progress audit and any ques tions you may have should be directed to Mr. E.
T. Ellmann , BVPS-2 Core Team Le ader, at (412) 787-5141, ext ens io n 14 3.

DUQUESNE LIGHT COMPANY

By x /* M
E. .Y. Woolever
Vice President

ETE/wjs

cc: Mr. G. Walton, NRC Resident Manager
Mr. M. Licitra, Project Manager
Ms. M. Ley, Project Manager
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